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Comments: I strongly object to motorized vessels and dock on Mendenhall Lake. The proposed number of boat

tours daily is ridiculous and will  greatly diminish enjoyment of the natural beauty of the area.  It's time to limit the

number of buses and people accessing the area rather than creating more parking lots and more congestion.

Access limitations are in place in other national parks and forests and should be considered here.  We don't owe

tourists who are here for a few hours a Disneyland experience.  


